
 
Dean's Award to Top Students 
 
The Dean, Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, Prof. Charles Mulei will be 
awarding certificates to top students in the Faculty on Wednesday, 4th 
March, 2014. The event will held at 12.30pm in the 8-4-4 boardroom. 
Guests and students are requested to be seated before the time. 


